From: Lorissa Singhose

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:40:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We are a family farm, and the SB 1530 will cost us $12,590 the first year. This extra cost cannot be passed on, this
would effect us directly. Please keep family farms viable and vote NO on SB 1530. Rural Oregon Matters.

Sincerely,

Lorissa Singhose
67547 S Ranch Rd
Riley, OR 97758
Isinghose@yahoo.com
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